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Out and About
Upcoming Events

Around the District

On Tuesday, December 13th,
Passero Associates will hold
a groundbreaking ceremony at
the Josh Lofton Building, 242
West Main Street, beginning
at 10:30 a.m.

Also on Tuesday, Fleet Feet
Sports will open their newest
location with a celebration
from 5:30 until 7:30 p.m.
There will be refreshments, a
run/walk, and ribbon cutting
ceremony. Fleet Feet’s newest
location will be at 2522
Ridgeway Avenue, in the strip
mall on the corner of
Ridgeway and Long Pond
Road.

Thursday, December 15th, the
Town of Greece will hold its
annual Senior Christmas
Party from 10:30 a.m. until
2:30 p.m. The party is at the
Town of Greece Community
and Senior Center.

Saturday, December 17th, I
will join WDKX from 10:00
a.m. until 1:00 p.m. at the
Monroe County Office
Building, 39 West Main
Street, for a Coats for Kids
Drive and Christmas
celebration. The public is
welcome to attend!
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Tax Cut and Job Creation Plan
Earlier this week, I along with my colleagues, working in a
bipartisan way, enacted  a plan that will cut taxes for
millions of New Yorkers and help create thousands of new
private sector jobs.

Under this Middle Class Tax Cut and Job Creation Plan,
approximately 4.4 million middle class taxpayers will
receive $690 million in personal income tax relief, allowing
them to save, spend and invest more of their hard-earned
money.

After these tax reforms are implemented, middle class tax-
payers will see the lowest tax rate in more than 50 years.
A portion of small business owners, manufacturers, and
farmers will also see their taxes cut.

For all the details on this plan, visit my website at
robach.nysenate.gov.

Job Fair For
Business and

Techinical
Professionals

I would like to thank all
those for their support of
the 2011 Career Fair for
Business and
Technical Professionals. I was proud to support this year’s
event, along with MCC, RochesterWorks!, Angelo Planning
LLC, The August Group, and Time Warner Cable. Thank you
to all of the companies who attended this fair and provided
opportunities for job seekers. For more photos from the
career and other events this past week, follow me on
Facebook.

December 11, 2011


	Page1. Page Title

